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Puget Sound Energy
PO, Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 92009-9734

PSE.com

December 24, 2013

Via Web Portal and Mail

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE:  Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301 (consolidated)
Petition for One-Time Modification of SQI No. 5 Performance Calculation
Request for Withdrawal - Filed Electronically via WUTC web portal

Dear Mr. King:

On December 5, 2013, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the “Company”) submitted a petition
under Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301. By this letter, the Company respectfully
requests withdrawal of the December 5, 2013 submittal under Docket Nos. UE-072300 and
UG-072301. The request to withdraw the petition described herein is being made by Ken
Johnson who has authority to withdraw the petition filing on behalf of the Company.

If you have any questions on this matter please contact me at (425) 456-2110.

Very truly yours,
AN
\

Ken Jo

Director, Regulatory Affairs

cc.:  Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie
Service List for Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301.




